Pilon, Janet

Subject: Safe streets!

From: holly mcwilliams

Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 7:44 AM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca Subject: Safe streets!

Please enact the Safe Streets proposal to slow traffic on city streets and make Main and King streets two-way. It is terrifying these to walk, cycle or just do one's job on our crazy streets without an undue amount of diligence when cars treat our streets like a civic-funded speedway!

Thanks to councillors Naan and Wilson for getting behind the sensible decision that is best for Hamilton.

DO THE RIGHT THING before this town makes more fast-traffic victims and murderers of its citizens.

Holly McWilliams

Downtown resident